Council 01 February 2024 – Key Messages: 
Council has changed its meeting format for 2024. This year, Council will have six meetings, a mixture of half day virtual and full day in-person meetings. This first meeting of the year was a half-day session.
1. Council Skills Audit
Council considered where additional training and support was required, but also recognised that serving on Council had enabled them to develop their skills.  In the context of the forthcoming elections, it was important that prospective Council members were aware of this opportunity, as well as the fact that the ability to serve as a council member could be developed in a wide range of ways.
2. 2024 Council Elections
Council agreed the 2024 Council elections regulations that would be posted on the CSP website in due course. 
Other issues – Council received a CSP Pensions update from First Actuarial and reviewed the 2024 Council and Committees work programme for the year.


